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Homeville Elementary PTA 

Febrnnry 5, 2025 I Meeting called to order by Katie Surmick at 7:02 pm 

In Attendance 

PTA Board-Katie Surmick, Jess Parsons, Andrea Matthews, Deanna Wolkiewicz 

Other's: see attached 

Approval of Minutes 

Attendees were given a few minutes to read the minutes from the January meeting. 

Motions to approve minutes: 1st - Lee Bryan, 2nd - Caitlin Bowen 

Budget/Treasurer Report 

Financial report was presented by Andrea Matthews. Current Balance: $26,015.47 

Motion to approve Financial Report 1st -Patty McGee, 2nd - Jeanine Headley 

New Business 

Bingo feedback: The event was crowded so the number of tickets we sold was good, would not sell more. The 
food was crammed in the front by the entrance so would suggest moving the food. Have people go around to 
tables to sell 50/50 and extra Bingo games. Need more volunteers and more extra games added. Some thought 
tickets would be sent home to sell. 

We made $6,400 from Bingo. We tentatively have another Bingo scheduled at Mulligan's in April. 

We need ideas for more fundraising events as we need $18,000 by the end of the school year to finish out the 
budget. 

We are aiming for March 19th or March 20th for the STEM Night, but we need to check with the school's 
schedule. 

There will be no Pie in the Face event as we did not get volunteers to run the event. 

Reflections update -Ruby Donahoe (3rd grade) won regionals. 

Jason Piel talked about the food for the 3rd grade field day. Students will get pizza and bagged vegetables, 
fruits, snacks, and drinks will be brought to field day. Jason asked for PTA members to help serve food. 

3rd grade field day tentative date is Wednesday, May 21st . Jeanine is in contact with Clara Barton. 

Mary Beth asked the PTA to help with Dr. Seuss week by finding guest readers. 

Start thinking of PTA Board nominations as we only have 3 more PTA meetings. We will need someone to be 
Treasurer next year and we will need a new Membership Chair. 

A Membership Chair will need to be set before the beginning of the school year. Ideally would be good for the 
Chair to serve two years. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting was at 7:36 pm. Next Meeting- March 6th at 7:00 pm 


